
 
 

Minutes of the 
MABAS Division 32 

 

December 5, 2013 
 

Meeting was called to order at 8:38 p.m. by President Brent Saunders 
 
Motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the September 2013 meeting.  Motion 
passed.  
 
Treasurer’s report - The chief’s checking account balance is $15,759.94. Motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  Motion passed.   
 
Division 32 assisted with station coverage for St. Louis City in October for testing. 
 
The Division 32 Light Tower/Generator was deployed to Washington IL following the tornado 
in November. 
 
Departments on the deployment list still need to complete CIMS ID Cards if they have not been 
done. 
 
Discussion held concerning interoperability with St. Louis City Fire Department.  This is a 
process in the works. 
 
NEW Business: 
 
Lee Smith attended the MABAS Executive Meeting in October.  Private fire departments can 
now join MABAS.  MABAS and their legal representatives are working on the issue of 
reimbursement of volunteers for deployments.  MAMA-C has passed legislation.  The division is 
talking with Missouri about other departments joining MABAS.   
 
Dues – Motion made and seconded to make the dues for 2014 for MABAS Division 32 $100.  
Motion passed. 
 
Motion made and seconded to adjourn at 8:59 pm.  Motion passed.  
 
 
 


